Transportation Authority of Marin

DATE: October 24, 2019
TO: Transportation Authority of Marin Board of Commissioners
FROM: Anne Richman, Executive Director W P;{,@v'

Dan Cherrier, Principal Project Delivery Manager

SUBJECT:  Safe Routes to Schools Update (Information), Agenda Item 9

RECOMMENDATION

Receive the update from the Safe Routes to Schools consultant team. No action is required.

BACKGROUND

The Marin County Safe Routes to Schools Program is nationally recognized as a leading transportation
educational program, currently operating at private and public schools across the entire County. TAM took
over management and funding of the existing program after passage of the original transportation sales tax in
2004. The program serves students from elementary school through high school and has been responsible
for significant congestion relief in and around schools.

DISCUSSION/ANALYSIS

The current team is led by the prime consultant Parisi Transportation Consultants (PTC). PTC is currently in
the second year of a three-year contract. PTC staff will outline accomplishments since the inception of the
current contract. In addition to the educational programs, PTC studies and creates Travel Plans and Maps.

FISCAL CONSIDERATION

Not Applicable

NEXT STEPS

The contract requires that PTC complete an evaluation of the Program this Fiscal Year. Data is still being
compiled and a full report will be presented at a future Board meeting.

ATTACHMENTS

None
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